
Boys Intern Hostel 
(former New Boys Hostel) 

Maulana Azad Medical College, New Delhi 
MAM College 23239271-79 Ext no. 339 

No. F.3/NBH/Misc/2017/      Dated: 26 Dec 2017 

NOTICE for allotment 
 

All (male) interns are eligible for a room in Boys Intern Hostel (BIH). Residents of Old Boys 
Hostel who have cleared Final Professional examination should apply through OBH warden 
for allotment of room in BIH. No direct applications will be considered for residents of OBH. 
 
As some students who are higher in priority may clear exam in March, the following 
procedure will be followed in determining priority for allotment: 
1. Priority as determined on joining hostel in 1st semester or thereafter. For this purpose, 

the priority as decided by Warden OBH and sent to BIH will be considered final.  
2. Delhi NCR residents will not be allotted rooms in January. They will get rooms in March 

after all interns with residence outside Delhi have been allotted rooms.  
3. If there are very few students for March exam, rooms will be reserved for them and rest 

of the rooms allotted. 
4. Some rooms will be reserved for BDS interns. 
5. Interns lower on priority list will have to share rooms. 
 
Application forms are available on the website. It is advisable that the students read the 
revised Hostel rules (2018) also, particularly the section regarding submission of false 
information.  
 
 
 
(Rajdeep Singh) 
Warden, New Boys Hostel 

  


